Dear General Brock Elementary PAC,

Thank you so much for choosing me to receive the General Brock Elementary PAC Scholarship. I am happy to represent the General Brock graduating class of 2010.

I started my time at Brock in Kindergarten and loved it so much that when I moved schools in grade three due to moving houses, I had to come back to Brock. I was there to the very last day of graduating. If given the chance to redo my elementary years, I would not choose to go to any other school.

From every staff member to every student, I am thankful to have had the chance to meet and work with. I contribute my success in high school to the teachers' collective hard work in instilling such good habits and values in myself. They were the best support system I could have ever had as an elementary student. I hope to do them proud as a receiver of this scholarship.

I will be using this money towards my tuition as I move on from Sir Charles Tupper Secondary to UBC this upcoming fall. I am in the science faculty there and I hope to major in Cognition & Brain. My ultimate goal is to become a neurologist as I really love neuroscience and cannot see myself doing anything else. This scholarship will help me achieve that goalo. Thank you so much.

Sincerely,

Janny Tran